
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION -  
DETOUR NOTICE 
SR-5/US-1 Bridge over the Dania Canal Rehabilitation Project 
Bridge No. 860001 
Broward County, FL 
Financial Project ID#: 443594-1-52-01  

OLD GRIFFIN ROAD BETWEEN NW 4TH AVENUE AND SR-5/US-1 TO CLOSE MARCH 27—31 
Old Griffin Road from NW 4th Avenue to SR-5/US-1 will be closed around the clock from 9 a.m. on Monday, 
March 27 through 5 p.m. on Friday, March 31 for sheet pile operations. Motorists will be detoured using           
SR-5/US-1, NW 1st Street, and NW 4th Avenue.  

PROJECT IMPROVEMENTS 
Project improvements include removing and 
replacing the existing fender system and 
rehabilitating the existing slope in the southwest 
corner of the bridge. 

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION  MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods,  

enhances economic prosperity and preserves the quality of our environment and communities. 

 Construction Cost: $895,595    Construction Start Date: November 2022    Anticipated Completion: Spring 2023 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 
Erik Nemati, P.E. — FDOT Project Manager
erik.nemati@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 299-6441 
 
Tapesh Sookram — FDOT Project Administrator  
tapesh.sookram@dot.state.fl.us or (954) 940-7619 

 

Camila Gomez — Community Outreach Specialist 
cgomez@corradino.com or (954) 218-6111 

WEBSITE AND SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Twitter/Instagram: @MyFDOT_SEFL 
Facebook: @MyFDOTSEFL 
Project website: www.d4fdot.com  
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